
ABU Club June Meeting Minutes 

 

 

PEOPLE PRESENT: 

Diane, Ron, Nancy, Bunny, Kathy, Karen, Sandy, Sue Collins, Denise, Beth, Noreen 

 

OPEN SHOW: 

Open Sow was a success. We made a profit of $358.00. The 2016 Open show made 

$308.00. There was an issue with dumping the garbage and Karen & Chris went over to 

the 4-H Field and took care of it. We talked to Francis Field about putting our name on 

the sign out front. 

We need more members to come out and help in our activities. We had people trying g 

to sneak in at the other gate. Will make sure we have that covered next year.  

 

CLASS A SHOW: 

We discussed having futurity classes at our show to bring in more horses but it was 

voted down.  

Some people are saying they don't want to show at Springfield due to the situation with 

the coliseum issue and that there is not enough places to lung. Lunging areas seem to 

be an on going problem at Springfield.  

We still need To decide on trophies for the Championship classes. 

All contacts have been sent out. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30. Motion to adjourn by Nancy & seconded by Karen 


